
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

19. MARSHLAND ROAD – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 
 The Board considered a report on the results of community consultation regarding this project and 

seeking support for its implementation including no stopping restrictions. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1.   That approval be granted for staff to proceed with final design, tender and construction, the 

cycle lanes in Marshland Road from Joy Street to 382 Marshland Road excluding the QEII 
Drive/Marshland Road  roundabout. 

 
 2.   That the no stopping restrictions as outlined in (i) to (iv) of the staff report be supported. 
 
 3.   That staff investigate the possibility of shared parking arrangements between the Garden Hotel 

and O’Sheas Public House. 
 
 


